

## FRIENDS OF GREEN SPRING

4603 GREEN SPRING ROAD • ALEXANDRIA, VA • 22312 703.642.5173 www.friendsofgreenspring.org

January 31, 2018

Paul Beck, Treasurer Northern Virginia Chapter Azalea Society of America 2963 Fort Lee Street Oak Hill, VA 20171-1812

Dear Paul,

On behalf of the board members of the Friends of Green Spring (FROGS), I'd like to thank you very much for your generous donation of \$1,000 to our organization for the benefit of the Title I scholarship program. Your gift will help further educational and horticultural excellence at Green Spring Gardens. Your gift will assist in subsidizing Title I schools 50% of the cost of tuition. The students will experience quality instruction with interactive learning and improved curriculum to better accommodate changing Virginia SOLs.

We appreciate your generosity in donating to FROGS. Your donation will help ensure that the Green Spring Gardens staff has the support needed to fulfill their mission of horticulture education and the means to keep the park's beautiful gardens growing!

With many thanks,

Sarah Munroe President

Friends of Green Spring

The Friends of Green Spring is a registered 501(c)(3) that supports the educational mission of Green Spring Gardens. All donations solely aid Green Spring Gardens. No goods or services were exchanged for this donation.